Kirk News

Welcome!

We would like to welcome you to our service today. We are happy to have you and we hope that you will find our worship engaging and our community welcoming. We hope to see you again in the coming weeks.

Large Print Bulletins

Large print bulletins are available at the main doors.

Nursery

Nursery is available for children from birth to age four. Please feel free to make use of this area for whatever needs you have and if there is anything you require please ask our nursery attendants who will be happy to help you.

Children's Worship

There is a children's worship class available downstairs for children ages 4 and up.

Receivers and Headphones Available

We have an assisted hearing device installed and receivers and headphones are available for use during the Service. If you would like to use them, please speak to the person at the sound system.

Fellowship Time

Please join us after the service in the Upper Hall for Fellowship Time with the Moss team as our hosts.

Birthday Wishes

We would like to wish Happy 100th Birthday to Harriet Taylor today.

Pastoral Care

If any pastoral care concerns arise then please contact Rev. Amanda at 902-894-5382, Linda Evans at 902-569-4749 or Glenda Montigny at 902-894-5127.

Annual Report

Just a reminder to all Chairs of each Committee, that a report from your committee will be needed for the Annual Report. They need to be passed in to the office by Tuesday, February 6th.

Puzzles

There are a few puzzles available in the Fitzroy entrance if anyone would like to borrow one.

Upper Room Soup Kitchen

We will be serving at the Upper Room Soup Kitchen on Saturday, February 3rd. Don't miss the opportunity to prepare and serve a meal to those in need. We are in need of four volunteers and 12 dozen cookies. If you are able to assist, you can sign the lists at the table at the entrance of the Sanctuary, contact the office at kirkstjames@pei.aibn.com, call 892-2839 or contact Michele Halliwell, Convener, Mission & Outreach, at Michele Halliwell@hotmail.com.

Sanctuary Repairs

We have someone who will be working on the pews, which includes the pews themselves, the holders for communion cups, and the holders for Bibles and hymn books. If you notice any issues that need to be addressed where you sit please let us know. While a walk through was done, it is helpful to hear from people who have noticed things as well. Please contact the office if you know of anything that needs work.

Winter Hats, Scarves & Mitts

We will be collecting donations of gently used winter hats, scarves and mitts/gloves. They can be dropped off at the Kirk office, Tuesday – Friday, 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. or on Sunday mornings. They will be attached to the cross outside for those in need to take and use.

Food Bank Donations

Starting in January, the Kirk will start to regularly collect donations for the Food Bank. It is our way of helping out with food insecurity in our community. A box has been placed at the Pownal Street door to receive your donations. The food bank says that its most needed items are: canned meats; canned fruit; soups; canned vegetables; and baked beans. That being said, any non-perishable food products would be gratefully received. Please make sure that the product has not expired.

PCC Mission Moment

In Nepal, Nirba struggled with an undiagnosed skin condition that kept her inside. In addition to her health struggles, Nirba grappled with financial instability. Because she couldn't afford medical assistance, Nirba borrowed money from friends and relatives. Thanks to a clinic set up by the International Nepal Fellowship (a PWS&D partner), Nirba was able to meet with a dermatologist, receive a

diagnosis of leprosy and begin treatment. The clinic's support also provided financial aid for Nirba's child's education. Nirba expressed profound gratitude for this assistance as it not only helped her son but her own health situation as well.